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Jeremy Glenn spoke with CBS 2 Chicago about the ever changing job market during the COVID-19

pandemic. Many employees have concerns and questions surrounding the returning to

work. “Generally speaking, just having a non-specific fear about coming to working is not enough to

justify staying away,” Jeremy said. “So, employees need to raise specific concerns with company and

ask for the company to consider possible accommodations.”
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